Humanist Action Group

Don’t be an old hag — be a new one! The Humanist Action Group (HAG) is about
humanists getting out there and making a difference in their local community, not
for some kind of divine reward but simply because it’s the right thing to do.

The Humanist Action Group was created in early 2009 as a response to the idea that
humanists often talked about being as moral as religious people but rarely seemed
to put this into practice.

This is of course rubbish as was addressed by Chris Worfolk in his open letter to
David Cameron rebuking the Conservative leader’s comment that there were no
humanist soup kitchens. Most humanists do donate both time and money to charity
but when humanists organise a soup kitchen — they simply call it a soup kitchen.

However at HAG we believe we can make a positive difference to the perception of
humanism as well as a difference in our local community. And of course as it’s a
humanist organisation, our aid isn’t accompanied by evangelising — it’s given without
us even discussing who we are most of the time.

Anyone can become a HAG. You can either join a local group or if there are none in
your area start your own —you won’t believe how easy it is and we’re here to talk
you though every step of the way.

Find out more at www.humanistaction.org.
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